
From: Douglas Sawyer [mailto:dsawyer@abcsocal.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 10:24 AM 
To: Commins, Tav@Energy 
Subject:  
 
Mr. Commins: 
 
It has been brought to our attention that two programs have submitted applications to 
the CEC for approval to become Lighting Controls ATTCPs.  We are looking forward to 
this much needed certification for workers to be able to provide the level of energy 
efficiency that is much needed in this State.  We understand one program is objecting to 
an alternative program for numerous reasons outlined in the comment letters submitted 
on your website.  We encourage you to consider the applications of both programs 
equally and to adopt standards of fairness and competition for each application. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Please contact me for additional information or with any questions you may have. 
 
 
Douglas Sawyer, Sr. 
Vice President of Education 
Associated Builders and Contractors 
1400 N. Kellogg Dr., Suite A 
Anaheim, CA 92807 
Office: 714-779-3187 Ext. 303 
Cell:     714-906-8123 
dsawyer@abcsocal.net 
To learn more about ABC "control click" CLICK HERE 
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